
 

 

 

 

 

 

2017-18 Parents Informational Meeting 
 

When: Wednesday, October 18th at 6:30 pm  
 

Where: Bettendorf Middle School cafeteria  
 

Who: Parents of any K-8th grader interested in wrestling with the Bettendorf Wrestling Club 
 
 

The Bettendorf Wrestling Club is a great opportunity for kids to learn the sport of wrestling in 
a fun and supportive environment.  The Bettendorf Wrestling Club strives to develop 
confidence, self discipline, positive attitudes and good sportsmanship.  The goal of the 
Bettendorf Wrestling Club is to not only prepare young wrestlers to compete at the high 
school level but also to help build the character traits and work ethic that will make them 
successful in life. 
 
This meeting will include all the needed information for the upcoming wrestling season.  We 
will discuss registration, practices, competitions, apparel and answer any questions you might 
have.  This meeting will be your only chance to try on competition singlets prior to placing 
your pre-season order.  There will be a lot of useful information at this meeting so both new 
and returning parents are encouraged to attend.  If you are unable to attend you can register 
at www.bettendorf-wrestling-club.com.  
 
 

Questions:  
Contact Brady Glazebrook at 563/349-0314 or at president@bettendorf-wrestling-club.com  
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